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Thank you for your letter of 25 June and for your kind

words about recent events in the South Atlantic.

I am most grateful for your Government's helpful stance

throughout the crisis and especially for the efforts you

have made to secure a moderate and balanced policy within

the Non-Aligned Movement. I hope that you will feel able


to continue these efforts if the issue again comes before

the Non-Aligned Movement.

With my renewed thanks, I send you my warm personal

reF,ards.
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his J.R.


